
 

 
 
 
 
 
09 July 2025 

 

RE: RETRACTION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) KBG2499 – PRE-

QUALIFICATION FOR PROCUREMENT OF NUCLEAR FUEL FABRICATION AND 

RELATED SERVICES 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform that Eskom is retracting the Request for 

Proposal (RFP) KBG2499. – Pre-qualification for procurement of nuclear fuel fabrication and 

related services, new ref number for the Pre-qualification enquiry is no. E1531GXNO.  

 

Queries to be directed by email to the allocated Procurement Officer, Nokuzola Jack, 

JackN@eskom.co.za 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

MPHO TSHIVHASE 

MIDDLE MANAGER (ACTING) 
NUCLEAR PROCUREMENT  
 

mailto:JackN@eskom.co.za

